
Fremont Lake Association
Board Meeting   6/7/11   7PM   Harrington Inn            

Meeting  opened  at  7PM  by  Past  Chair  Bruce  Essebaggers.   Attending;  Bruce  Essebaggers,  Stan 
DeKuiper, Gary Breuker, Nels Johnston  John Sella, Eric Anderson, Lou Meeuwenberg & Norman 
Knorr.  Absent; Kurt Lowdermilk & Erich Heger 

Secretary Report – Minutes of 2/22/11 accepted.

Treasurer’s Report – Current Balance = $13,580.  Stan distributed the report of income & expenses. 
57 Members paid dues. $602 was contributed for Fireworks to go along with the $500 contribution 
from the FLA for a total of  $1,102.  The Spring Newsletter was sent to 254 Members & the cost was  
$432 including printing of the Membership Form.   

Weed Control –  Bre  Graybill  of  PLM sent  a  letter  & the  details  of  the  process  to  establish  an 
Assessment District for Weed Control.  Gary, Lou & Nels will proceed with the process to establish 
Assessment District. Nels suggested we contact PLM & Clark on the possibility for a bid to spray the 
Lake this year using the current funds.  Gary will call the next meeting to report on the progress.     

Voluntary Shoreline Restoration Program – Gary Noble sent a note on the project.  The surplus 
plants will be planted at the Township Hall by student volunteers later this week.  Norm & Dean 
Morehouse will assist.

Swan Control – Gary reported that the City has agreed to sign the contract with the USDA to obtain 
the grant for the USDA to eliminate the surplus Swans.

New Business – Dean Morehouse will be asked to keep the Board advised on developments related to 
the Baffle System.  Nels discussed the possibility & advantages of establishing a Fee System at the 
Launch Sites.  He will discuss this further with Bryan Gruesbeck

Elections – Chair-Gary Breuker, Vice Chair-Nels Johnston, Treasurer-Stan DeKuiper, 
Secretary/Editor-Norm Knorr.

Next Meeting – Will be called by Chair.

Meeting adjourned 9:09PM         Norm Knorr – Secretary   6/7/11
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